
You’re invited to Holbrook Landcare’s third Adaptive Farming Systems webinar 

An interview with the Hassall’s  

“Jergyle” Holbrook 

Our next Adaptive Farming Systems webinar features the 
Hassall family of “Jergyle” Holbrook who provide another 

excellent example of how a family business is adapting 
their farm to manage seasonal variation and production 
outcomes while considering risk and the environment. Join 
us for an interactive discussion with Jono and Fergus 

Hassall on the projected outlook for the family business.  

 

Thursday 15th October 

7.30pm via Zoom 

To join this meeting contact  

the HLN office 6036 3181 or  

E phoebegulliver@holbrooklandcare.org.au  

and we’ll send you the Zoom link 

This project is supported by funding from the  

Australian Governments National  Landcare Program 
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